
June 8, 2000 

Ingham County Genealogy Society Meeting Thursday June 8, 2000 

 

Called to order at 7:35 by Sam Pardee, President 

 

Thirty persons were present at tonights monthly meeting. Guests were Gloria Young, Jackie Kipp, 

Andy Mixter and Geven Callahan. Thank you for coming to our meeting. We also welcome Jackie 

Kipp as a new member this evening. 

 

Our meeting began with the introduction of Mary Griffes from the LDS Library. Her program was 

"Organizing your Genealogy". 

 

A motion was made by Marion Bevier to accept last months minutes as written, and 2nd by 

Maurice Bailey, motion passed. 

 

Barbara Smith announced that our newsletter would be ready for next months meeting. 

 

We need more recipes for our Bakeless Bake Sale! And Spartan Labels. 

 

John Castle brought a couple of books that had been donated to our Genealogy Reference Room 

by Marge James. They are now in the reference room for all to enjoy. 

 

Meeting ended at 9:00 P.M. 

 

Margie Griffin, Recording Secretary 


